
Village of Holmen 

New Officer Meet & Greet 

Village Hall Community Room, Holmen Village Hall 

July 14, 2022 

6:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

Village President: Patrick Barlow 

Trustees: Doug Jorstad, Rich Anderson, Dawn Kulcinski, Micah Wyss, Rodney Stanek, Travis Elam 

Administration:     Scott Heinig, Administrator, Angie Hornberg, Clerk/Treasurer, Shane Collins, Chief of 

      Police 

 

 

 

1. Officer Introductions 

2. Officer Oaths 

3. Informal Meet and Greet with Village Board 

  

Angela A. Hornberg  

Village Clerk/Treasurer 

 

 

It is possible that members of, and possibly a quorum of, other governmental bodies of the 

Village may be in attendance at the above-stated meeting to gather information.  No action will 

be taken by any governmental body at the above-stated meeting other than the governmental 

body specifically referred to in the above notice.  
 

*PUBLIC COMMENT:  The Board may receive information from the public, but the Board reserves the 

right to limit the time that the public may comment and the degree to which members of the public may 

participate in the meeting. 

 

PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES:  If you need accommodation to attend this meeting, please call 526-

4336 as soon as possible. 

 

 

Posted 06/29/2022  

3:00 pm 
 


